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WEEK OF AUGUST 14, 2023



ADMINISTRATORS

WELCOME TO THE 2023 - 2024 SCHOOL YEAR!

MICHAEL A. SCOTT, PRINCIPAL
Mrs. Chiquita Dinkins, Assistant Principal
Mr. John Hankinson, Assistant Principal
Mr. Grant Bray, Dean of Students

Our school newsletter (POP) is published weekly with information about Howard High School
students/school achievement, upcoming events, scholarship, club meetings, updates from our
school nurse, and more! Be sure to sign up using the QR code at the end of the newsletter.
Have an amazing week Huskies!
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NURSE'S CORNER

HOWARD HIGH SCHOOL
We Honor the Pack!

6400 Forsyth Road, Macon, G… tyveshe.johnson@bcsdk12.net

478-779-4850 howardhs.bcsdk12.net/home…

UPCOMING EVENTS
Homecoming Spirit Week - August 21-25, 2023
Homecoming - August 24, 2023
Homecoming Dance - August 25, 2023
Annual Title I Meeting - August 29, 2023 @ 9:30am and 5:30pm

Hello Howard students and families! I am Mary Brock, RN, Howard High's School Nurse. It is
my sincere hope that this note finds you doing well! Please know that the Department of
Public Health (DPH) requires students enrolled in public schools or childcare facilities to have
certain immunizations or a notarized affidavit of religious exemptions in order to attend these
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CLICK HERE FOR MORE COVID-19 PROTOCOLS

facilities. This is especially important for our eleventh graders as there are immunizations
required prior to entering the 11th grade that can potentially effect attendance eligibility.

Effective July 1, 2021, children 16 years of age and older, who are entering the 11th grade
(including new entrants), must have received one booster dose of the meningococcal
conjugate vaccine (MCV4), unless their initial dose was administered on or after their 16th
birthday. Meningococcal disease is a serious bacterial illness that affects the brain and the
spinal cord. Meningitis can cause shock, coma and death within hours of the first symptoms.
If your teen has not been vaccinated against meningococcal disease, we strongly recommend
getting your 11th grader, aged 16 years or older, vaccinated as soon as possible. Getting MCV4
(meningococcal conjugate vaccine) now will not only help protect your child against the
ongoing threat of meningitis, it will also meet the new school entry requirement.

For more information, visit
http://dph.georgia.gov/vaccines-children or call (800) 848-3868.

For questions or concerns, I may be reached via email at Mary.Brock@bcsdk12.net or via
phone at 478-779-4855. Also, please visit the Howard High School Nurse webpage at
https://howardhs.bcsdk12.net/our_school/departments/nurse to access forms needed for the
Clinic.

https://www.smore.com/pxvhf3-covid-protocols?ref=email
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https://howardhs.bcsdk12.net/our_school/departments/nurse


ANNOUNCEMENTS







SOFTBALL LADY HUSKIES WIN 10-2

ATHLETIC WINS LAST WEEK!



HUSKIES FOOTBALL WIN 42-6







Junior and Senior Huskies,
Be among the first 2 dozen of your class to pay dues and get free pizza at the Pizza & Paint
event!
#Huskies2024 #Huskies2025 #Built4Bibb #ALLINTogether

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/huskies2024?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZWo3AKVPqUtdK_xZgEiwonW4qNQCuRePe3jW5x0XUiMfFHUoAfcfdUnlrnm1icHr6qw5WmWfXSG-xET1BjXdzrBTI81VgeUJg6P5rYCKGZJY6EeH177krk_991i5Mb2EGm9DTU43wMpXXYthuXXmufG88rrm6ELTj0OD-t-Vw3HevHNCkPpkRe-_oKO_rWBT-BBqPP_sTDQjYiebUcSXfai&__tn__=*NK-R
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CLUB INFORMATION















COMMUNITY LIVING AND VOLUNTEER WORK
ACCESS students have taken up an assignment from one of our awesome counselors to
decorate snack bags for kids with cancer through the Ronald McDonald House. The students
were excited to give their time to encourage other kids.





LITERACY AND TECHNOLOGY CORNER

SELF-CARE CORNER
By Ellie Farriba

As we “Breathe for Beginnings” this first month of school, take the time to check out the free
resources at www.breatheforchange.com/resources that are designed for teachers. There are
free classes available and a blog that offers many strategies to incorporate SEL into your
classroom.
Below is a simple meditative breathing exercise that you can do anytime you need more than a
quick breath break.
Put on some relaxing music and sit or lie down so that you are comfortable.
1. Take a deep breath: inhale and then exhale.
2. Gently close your eyes (not before you finish reading this though!)
3. Focus your mind on a place you love. Somewhere that brings you joy, happiness, and peace.
4. Then, slowly…imagine how it sounds…looks…smells…tastes…feels…when you are actually
there.
5. Now put all of these sensations together and let your mind explore and wander through the
experience.
6. Breathe…In and out…Take a few moments to soak up the feeling of being in that place you
love.
7. When you are ready, slowly return to where you are and open your eyes.
8. To seal the practice, place one hand on your heart and the other one on top and take 3 deep
breaths of gratitude.

HOTSPOTS ARE NO LONGER AVAILABLE, BUT
YOU CAN SIGN UP FOR ACP!
Students who do not have access to the Internet at home should visit the link below for
Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP), a Universal Service Administrative Company.

https://www.fcc.gov/acp-consumer-outreach-toolkit
To sign up, click here: https://www.affordableconnectivity.gov/

http://www.breatheforchange.com/resources
https://www.fcc.gov/acp-consumer-outreach-toolkit
https://www.affordableconnectivity.gov/


LAPTOP INFORMATION AND CARE
•Students are not allowed to use personal devices at school. All students must use a school
issued device during the school to complete assignments. Visit the media center to check out
a laptop if you do not have a school issued device.

*Remember to bring your charged laptop to school daily and keep up with your charger!

*Always keep your laptop closed when you need to walk with your laptop and it’s not in the
carrying case.
•Never carry your laptop while open or lift the laptop by the screen/monitor! Handling your
laptop in this manner can damage your screen.
•Do not place paper/objects between your keyboard and monitor, it will crack your screen!
•Keep drinks and liquids away from your computer. A spill can damage the hard drive and the
motherboard. These type of damages may cost the same price as a new laptop to replace,
Please be careful!

MEDIA CENTER SERVICES
The Media Center welcomes Huskies to the 2023-2024 School Year!
Library books may be checked out from the media center after reviewing the Media Center
Orientation and Digital Citizenship PowerPoint. Teachers will verify with Mrs. Johnson when
the students have completed the Orientation.

Students may sit in the media center after arriving to school from 7:05 a.m. -7:25 a.m. The
media center also welcomes students during each lunch period, no eating or drinking while in
the media center. Please go to the cafeteria if you need to eat. Cell phones, ear buds, and
personal devices are not allowed.

Students may request print copies by emailing attachments that are school related to:

tyveshe.johnson@bcsdk12.net and stanley.tolliver@bcsdk12.net

mailto:tyveshe.johnson@bcsdk12.net
mailto:stanley.tolliver@bcsdk12.net


ATHLETICS AND CALENDARS

VOLLEYBALL WINS
Varsity and JV volleyball teams played their first tri match against Crawford County and
Kendrick County High Schools. JV fought hard, especially for their first game, and lost 21-25.
Varsity WON both matches and brought home the first wins of the season! Special
congratulations to Coach Rutherford for her first volleyball coaching wins and special thanks
to Sgt. Lankford for showing up to support! Congratulate and Encourage our players if you see
them!
Our next HOME game is August 21st against Rutland HS - please come support our teams!

HUSKY SOFTBALL WINS
Howard's Softball team got it's first win of the young season by knocking off Rutland
yesterday. GO HUSKIES!!















CLASS OF 2024 INFORMATION





COCA-COLA SCHOLARS FOUNDATION
P.O. Box 442, Atlanta, GA 30301
scholars@coca-cola.com | www.coca-colascholars.org

mailto:scholars@coca-cola.com
https://connect.coca-colascholars.org/page.redir?target=http%3a%2f%2fwww.coca-colascholars.org&srcid=1878931&srctid=1&erid=7486942&trid=


DUE BY SEPTEMBER 1, 2023
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